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Good afternoon, 
 
As we transition into May, we want to reiterate how much we miss your students. Thank you for 
all the help and support you’re providing at home.   
 
As you may have heard, we will not be returning to in person learning this year. However, we 
will continue to educate, and students will begin to be graded. Your students need to continue to 
show up online or through paperwork. Specific information on grading and how it will work will 
be sent out by this Friday. Paper copies of work are available upon request. 
 
Electives and Scheduling Information will be sent out soon to 6th and 7th graders. They will have 
a variety of electives to choose from and explore next year.  
 
Mr. Witman and Ms. Belile are still available to provide support to students, they can be reached 
at dwitman@gstboces.org and ebelile@gstboces.org. Additionally, there are still outside of 
school supports available to students and their families, a flyer with that information is included.  
 
Waverly Central School District is still handing out meals while our building is closed. Every 
weekday any children in your house 18 and younger can get lunch for that day and breakfast for 
the next morning. Our app and website have all information regarding that. 
 
There is a flyer included from GST BOCES, it is their monthly Newsletter on Digital 
Citizenship. We encourage you to check it out and encourage your child to be a good digital 
citizen. In the current digital age, it is important that our students are being safe online. 
 
There is also a new Waverly Middle School Counseling Web Page, please take some time to 
check it out. http://v2.toolboxpro.org/classrooms/template.cfm?ID=6733&P=0 
 
Spring sports are cancelled, they will no longer be happening.  
 
We are additionally looking to put together some streamed events to get together and celebrate 
the upcoming end of the year. Please be on the lookout for information regarding what exactly 
we have in store soon! 
 
This week is Teacher Appreciation Week begins today. We encourage you and your student to 
send an e-mail to a person at our school that has positively impacted their life. It means a 
tremendous amount to hear from our parents.  
 
Thank you for your assistance and support in adapting to this digital learning style, we really 
appreciate everything you do, and we hope to see your students soon. 
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